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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: February 14, 2018 

TO: 

FROM: 

Julie Castaneda, Clerk of the Board _ ~ f {.,I' 
Richard Elf as, Chairman, District Five Supervisor~~ 

REGARDING: Item for the March 6, 2018 agenda 

Please add the following to the March 6, 2018 agenda: 

Presentation 

The Pima County Sheriffs Department is introducing two new canine corrections officers, Luke 
and Leia. The pooches will be part of the department's Comfort Canine Program, a part of its 
Crisis Response Canine Program. These dogs will be deployed to assist the department's Mental 
Health Support Team, and other units as appropriate, when they are responding to traumatic 
events. The pooches are calming and help with communications during these events. (District 5) 

Thank you 
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